Bid Opening,
WWTF Influent Piping Replacement
October 31, 2017 2:30 P.M.

The Bid Opening for the WWTF Influent Piping Replacement project began at 2:30 P. M.
Mr. Mark Shaeffer was present along with people representing the bidders in the audience.

Mr. Shaeffer opened the three (3) bid packages and announced the bid results as follows:

Ferguson Waterworks.

Addendums 1 & 2 were acknowledged. A spreadsheet was included for the different items and
prices but not totaled. A gentleman from the audience questioned the lead time and the possibility
of freight costs being waived if the vendor received the complete project.

Fortiline Waterworks
Addendums 1 & 2 were acknowledged. They also included a spreadsheet of items and individual
pricing.

Lanier Municipal Supply
Addendums 1 & 2 were acknowledged. They also included a spreadsheet of prices and individual
items.

Mr. Shaeffer said the pricing would be reviewed and the vendor(s) with the best pricing
for the individual items would be awarded the bid. He urged the representatives in the audience to
leave contact information for the Bid Awards. The representatives of the bidders in the audience
were thanked for their interest.

With nothing further, the meeting was closed at 2:36 P.M.

Minutes prepared by Jo Smith, Executive Assistant.

Jo Smith
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